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It is hard to believe we are closing out the first semester so quickly.  Time has
flown by.  Our team and our students have accomplished a lot in the past year. 

We’ve seen graduation rates increase from 2023 to 2024 among our students.

We’ve taken over 70 students on college trips in and outside of Nevada.

We’ve participated in community cultural events and held our own.

In the coming year we look forward to conituing to collaborate with families and
students to make 2025 the best year ever!

Upcoming Events
DFS Youth College Internship Info
Nights: December 5th and 12th

Tesla Visit: January 2nd

Winter Break: Dec. 23-Jan. 3

Reminders

See flyers in this newsletter for
more information about
upcoming events

The PD day for January 6th has
been cancelled.  There will be
school.

Break Resources
The break can be a good time to continue to pratice your skills or catch up,
here are couple of resources:

Khanacademy.org: provides free math lessons and practice at all grade
levels
Washoe County Library: Free online tutoring through Brainfuse Now



Looking Forward...

College and Culture Events

We are planning trips locally and out-of-state
colleges of different sizes  to meet the interest of
our students.   If your students have particular
interests, please let us know

Deans Future Scholars
We have spaces this summer again for Dean’s
Future Scholars.  There are programs for middle
schoolers, credited courses for high schoolers and
internships for graduating seniors.  

During this busy time of year, it’s important to take time for yourself to
reset and relax.  Here are some ideas to help you recharge: 

1) Distance Yourself from Screens: Steer clear of computers and
electronic devices.  Instead, take a leisurely stroll through the
neighborhood or enjoy a nature walk in a local park.

2)  Read Instead of Scrolling: Challenge yourself to read a book or
magazine instead of mindlessly scrolling through your phone. Give
your eyes and brain a much-needed “screen break.” 

3) Quality Time with Loved Ones: Dedicate meaningful moments to
loved ones. 

4) Treat Yourself: Indulge in something special, no matter how small.
Recognize and reward yourself for your hard work and
accomplishments—you deserve it!

5) Focus on Positivity: Reflect on the positive aspects of your life.
Concentrate on what you can control, rather than dwelling on things
beyond your influence. 

Pausing to Recharge...



Connect with Us

Naomi Hanczrik
Tribal Youth Advocacy Specialist

Shaw and Sky Ranch Middle Schools
Spanish Springs High School

naomi.hanczrik@washoeschools.net
Cell: 775-502-9602
Office: 775-861-1272

Delina Trottier 
Tribal Youth Advocacy Specialist 

Billinghurst, Herz and Mendive Middle Schools
AACT, Galena, McQueen, and Reed High Schools

Turning Point and Washoe Inspire
delina.trottier@washoeschools.net

Office: 775-861-1273

Denise Miles
NYCP Coordinator

denise.miles@washoeschools.net
775-861-1271

Fawn Hunter
Native American Culture and Education

fawn.hunter@washoeschools.net
775-789-4672

Heather Egtvedt
Tribal Youth Advocacy Specliast

Coral Academy, DePoali, Dilworth, Incline MS, Northstar,
Pine, Sparks and Vaughn Middle Schools

Coral Academy, Damonte Ranch, Incline HS, Northstar,
RISE Academy, Sparks, TMCC, and Wooster High Schools

heather.egtvedt@washoeschools.net
Cell: 775-502-8041

Office: 775-861-1270

M o n i c a  D o w n a r d
T r i b a l  Y o u t h  A d v o c a c y  S p e c i a l i s t

C l a y t o n , C o l d  S p r i n g s ,  D e s e r t  S k i e s ,  O ' B r i e n ,
S w o p e  a n d  T r a n e r  M i d d l e  S c h o o l s

E n C o m p a s s ,  H u g ,  I n n o v a t i o n s ,  N o r t h
V a l l e y s ,  a n d  R e n o  H i g h  S c h o o l s
m d o w n a r d @ w a s h o e s c h o o l s . n e t

C e l l :  7 7 5 - 4 7 6 - 8 6 2 3
O f f i c e :  7 7 5 - 8 6 1 - 1 2 7 4








